Minutes: 03/16/10
[bookmark: 0.1_table01]Attendees: 
	George Schott
	RAS
	John Madry
	IEEE

	Sean Denny
	IEEE
	Steve Nies
	Guest

	Jeff Kramer
	IEEE
	Tom Saliga
	IEEE

	Hermann Amaya
	RAS
	Jerome Waechter
	RAS

	Bob Franklin
	RAS
	Richard Sanchez
	IEEE

	David Figueroa
	RAS
	Frank Belluccia
	IEEE


Meeting called to order 6:30 PM at Whiskey Joes on the Courtney Campbell Causeway.
George Schott mentioned the April minutes were distributed on line and a motion was made and passed to accept the April 2010 minutes. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]George made a mention of the costs of membership in the IEEE organization and the RAS chapter. He also mentioned three levels of participation in RAS: IEEE RAS Member, IEEE Member and Guest. Officers of the chapter must be IEEE RAS Members. IEEE Members may propose and vote on actions brought to the chapter. Guests may only propose actions to the chapter. A motion was made and passed to accept these three levels of membership. The planned program demonstrating an electric car has been delayed due to Ken Fiallos’ health problems with his legs. It will be rescheduled at a later date.
George noted that Ken was interested in presenting the technical challenges and obtaining help to improve the power management. 
George Schott suggested the chapter pursue development of the Lego Mindstorms robot project. He brought a Mindstorms robot he had constructed to demonstrate the concept. The robot is based on the LEGO Mindstorms Kit. 
George will investigate and report on the IEEE funding available. Website info may be found at: http://mindstorms.lego.com/en-us/Default.aspx Steve Niles gave a presentation of his ras.robotportal.netwebsite and the links it had available. The website was presented as a collaborative workspace where chapter members could work on a robotic project such as the Robot Challenge project with its defined rules. To access added content to the website, a username and password is required which can be obtained from Steve Niles. It was mentioned that the understanding of current IP law was that those who worked on the project retained ownership of the project.
In Old business, Sean Denny mentioned the free Webinar for the Robotics Summit Virtual Conference on June 16, 2010 In New Business, Herman Amaya offered to present a program on System Test Automation. 
George Schott agreed to take that under consideration and let Herman know when it could be done.
The meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM. Minutes recorded by: David Figueroa

